
BRIDGEPORT BOARD OF EDUCATION 
OFFICE OF SCHOOL HEALTH 

45 LYON TERRACE Room# 317 
BRIDGEPORT, CT 06604 

Dear Parent/Guardian of 6 and 10 Grade Students: 

A State of Connecticut-mandated physical is required for all 6 and 10-grade students by April pt. 
Your child will be excluded from school and may not return until the mandated physical is 

returned to the school nurse and your child is in compliance. 

If your child has received the State of Connecticut-mandated physical, please return the form as 

soon as possible. 

Thank you for your attention to this matter. You may ask your school nurse for additional 

information. 


